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6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 

 

 
 
June 3, 2003 
 
RE: Zebra Technologies 
 
FCC ID: I28MD-BTC2TY 
 
I have a few comments on the above referenced Application. 
 
1) The conducted measurements provided in the test report appear to have been tested to the 
new limits as given in the results and procedure. However, part of the procedure mentions the 
use of a 400 kHz high pass filter. This would affect any results falling between 150 kHz and 450 
kHz. Please comment and/or provide new test data as necessary. 
 
Response: The report reflected the incorrect filter; please see the revised test report uploaded 
with this response. 
 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
mailto: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application. Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued. 
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.  Any questions 
about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


